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Orange Class 

Everyone had a good rest during half term and we have made a great start to this half term. 

In November we had Riley’s and Corin’s birthday. We enjoyed the cakes and snacks they 

brought in for their birthday. Thank you very much! 

In maths we started learning about money. Some of us are learning to recognise the coins, 

others are adding coins together and some of us are working with pounds and pence, ways to 

add these and also calculating change. 

During the PSHE lessons we are learning about safety. We first learnt about rules and that 

rules are there to keep us safe.  

We are very lucky this half term as Elsa is coming into our class to do yoga with us. We are 

learning different poses, good breathing techniques and at the end of each session we have 

relaxation. We are all enjoying these sessions a lot. 

During activities on Friday afternoon we are joining up with red class this half term. We split 

all of us in two groups and we do two half an hour activities. The activities can be creative 

like collage and painting or more active like dancing. 


